
BOARD MEETING DATE: January 28,2025 

ITEM NO: X-d 

RECOMMEND THAT the District Board of Trustees’ approval to seek quotes from fencing 
contractors for the installation of a fence along portions of the west side of campus along 
Hamilton Ave.   

THIS RECOMMENDATION   is initiated at the request of an NFC Board Member in response 
to several complaints regarding the illegal dumping of debris on college property, 
particularly on the west side of campus.  The college has made attempts to mitigate the 
issue by posting “No Dumping” signs in December.  Unfortunately, these signs were stolen 
shortly after being installed, which has led to a continued problem. The installation of a 
fence will act as a physical barrier to prevent access to areas prone to dumping would 
contribute to maintaining a clean and safe campus environment.   

NFC’s Department of Campus Safety is prepared to provide any necessary updates at the 
Board meeting. 


